
            Hiawatha’s Thanksgiving Food Drive!  
 
 
 
 
 

 
November 4, 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

Thanksgiving is a time when we begin to reflect on the many things for which we are 
thankful.  To celebrate the spirit of giving and help our local families, we are asking all classes 
to contribute specific food items. These items will be donated to our annual Adopt-A-
Family Thanksgiving Drive sponsored by the Student Government at Sachem High School 
North.  For the first time our Hiawatha leadership club will also be creating their own 
Thanksgiving boxes for our Hiawatha community as an additional donation for this holiday 
season.     

  The food collection will take place from Monday, November 4th through Friday, 
November 15th.    Your children will be asked to bring in the items specified for their class.  
Please refer to the list below to locate the item requested of your child’s class.  Your children 
may bring in their food donations and place them in the lobby.  

  Participation is voluntary and any assistance would be greatly appreciated. Thank you 
in advance for your generosity! 
 

• K-1  -  Gravy • 2-4  -  Canned Soup 
• K-2  -  Gravy • 3-1  -  Chicken Broth 
• K-3  -  Stuffing • 3-2 -   Peanut Butter 
• K-4  -  Canned Fruit • 3-3 -   Jelly 
• K-5  -  Stuffing • 4-1 -  Cereal 
• UPK -  Cake Mix • 4-2 -  Cereal 
• 1-1  -  Yams • 4-3 -  Instant Potatoes 
• 1-2  -  Canned Vegetables • 4-4 -  Instant Potatoes 
• 1-3  -  Canned Fruit • 4-5 -  Pancake Mix 
• 1-4  -  Pasta • 4-6 -  Pancake Mix 
• 1-5 -   Syrup 
• 1-6 - Frosting 

• 5-1 -   Cranberry Sauce 
• 5-2 -   Rice 

• 2-1  -  Macaroni & Cheese • 5-3 -   Rice 
• 2-2  -  Apple Juice  
• 2-3 -   Canned Soup  

 
 
Thank you,  
Mrs. Carucci, Mr. Larson, Mr. Pisano, & Mrs. Schaefer  
Hiawatha BLT 


